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Luncheon Note*
Reservation is required if you are 
staying for lunch. The deadline for 
reservations is Wednesday of the week 
prior to the meeting.If you make a 
reservation and are unable to attend, 
payment will be expected. Please remit 
by check or pay online at scrwc.org. 
Call or text Kathy Reagan at  
901-415-5787 for additional 
information.  
Email: katreagan@att.net

Our June Speaker... Todd Starnes

Shelby County Republican Women’s Club
invites you to attend its

ANNUAL RED, WHITE, AND BLUE PICNIC
Tuesday, June 13, 2023

Memphis National Golf Club
10135 National Club Drive

Collierville, TN  38017
6:00 PM - 8:00 PM
(Arrival time 5:30 PM)

Todd Starnes is a longtime, award-winning journalist and 
radio commentator. He worked at Fox News Channel before 
returning home to Memphis to launch Starnes Media Group 
and is the proud owner of KWAM Newstalk radio station.

Todd is the host of The Todd Starnes Show, a daily radio 
program. He writes a nationally-syndicated column, and 
produces his daily podcast. 

Todd has interviewed four U.S. Presidents. Most recently, he 
has been a featured speaker at President Trump’s Save America 
rallies. He is a regular speaker at CPAC.

Several of his seven best-selling books will be available for purchase at the picnic.

Shelby County Republican Women’s Club is honored to celebrate our annual Red, White, and Blue 
Picnic with Todd Starnes!

Please join us for this “can’t miss” opportunity as Todd Starnes — a long-time ally of 
the conservative movement — shares his unique perspective on the impact of national 

and local media on the political climate and top issues of the day.

Reservations: $50 per person
RESERVATIONS MUST BE PAID/RECEIVED  IN ADVANCE.

Deadline for reservations is June 7,  2023.
Mail checks to Venita Osborne at:

1204 Massey Cove, Memphis, TN 38120
You can also make your reservations for the event and pay at SCRWC.org.

Contact Kathy Reagan (katreagan@att.net) for questions, further information.

New Members
Evelyn Bohanon

Sharon Epps
Alexis Hester

Tiffany Hymon
Natalie Terry

New Associates
John DeBerry
Vicki Gandee
Colin Rains
Errol Reid

Misty Ragland
Janice Story

Sharon Williams



June Birthdays

Legislative News
Memorial Flags

Hello Ladies, we are attending the Spring meeting 
with TFRW. Lyn Windsor,  Dr. Sharon Webb and 

Carrie Montgomery. 

Dr. Sharon Webb, Senator Bill 
Hagerty. TFRW Spring meeting

Everyone along with Carrie Montgomery, 
Lyn Windsor and Dr. Sharon Webb. 

MEMBERS
06 Rose Ann Hester

12  Patti Russell
14  Amy Bryer
15 Amber Mills

ASSOCIATE MEMBERS
05 David Morelli, Jr.

Senator Brent Taylor District 31  
and Dr. Sharon Webb

Presentation of Donation to Rhoedia Harrell  
by Caring for America 

Rhodia Garrell, Carole Pruett, Dr. Sharon 
Webb, and Karen Dunavant 

Phyllis Vincent donating  a 
Magnificent Leather Elephant to 

SCRWC

Donna Howard, Jane Jones, Janet Armour, 
Catherine Wark, Janine Carney

SCRWC President  
Dr. Sharon Webb and 

Chairman of Republican  
Party of Tennessee

Scott Golden, Speaker 

May General Meeting
Bonnie Siler, Judy Kilmer  

and Carrie Schween 

Sanetra Smith, Sharon's daughter,  
and Dr. Sharon Webb

Carrie Montgomery 
and Lyn Windsor

H.R. 2, the Secure the Border Act of 2023 - House Republicans Take Action to 
Secure the Border and Restore the Rule of Law
 
The Biden administration’s open-border policies have led to an unprecedented 
national security and humanitarian crisis at our southern border. For more than 
two years, President Biden and Democrats in Congress have ignored this crisis. 
House Republicans made tackling this border crisis a central component to the 
GOPs Commitment to America. The Secure the Border Act is structured with 
two fundamental goals: secure the border and combat illegal immigration.
 
The legislation will: force the Biden Administration to restart construction 
of the border wall; deploy technology to the southern and northern border; 
increase the number of Border Patrol agents and provide bonus pay; require 
transparency regarding illegal crossings from the Department of Homeland 
Security; strengthen current law to protect unaccompanied children from human 
trafficking; end catch and release; end abuse of executive immigration authority; 
and strengthen and streamline the asylum process.
 
This bill passed in the House on May 11, 2023 and goes to the Senate next for 
consideration.

     For many years, SCRWC has placed flags on grave 
sites at the West Tennessee Veterans’ Cemetery.  If you 
wish to join this group, please meet at the Northeast 
corner of the cemetery, 4000 Forest Hill Irene Rd., on 
Saturday, May 27 at 8:00am. Bring a long screwdriver to 
facilitate making the hole for the flag.  Also, if you would 
like to help take down the flags, meet on Saturday, June 3 
in the same area at 8:00am
     If you have any questions, call Janine Carney, 
901-218-4632.



Volunteer Hours...

Caring for America...

Membership...

President’s Corner...

Election Information...

Calling for VOLUNTEER HOURS to be turned in ASAP counting from January 1 to June 30 deadline.  Anything you do 
to promote the Republican Party or SCRWC counts, including our general meetings.  I know many of you have accumulated 
time working for our club; so, please count or estimate as closely as possible.  Send hours to me. Text 901-351-6357 or email 
jarmurray@yahoo.com.

Thank you.Jane Jones
Campaign/Volunteer Chairman

Too many elections? You need to know the five specific districts 
in which you vote (six are in Memphis).  The other elections 
(President, Senate, Governor, Judges, etc.) are open to all. 
Municipal officers are elected by residents within that city. 
Some changes have been made. Put a note on your To-Do List 
to download the app for access to your district numbers at  
GoVoteTN.gov.

Special elections can happen unexpectedly with resignations or 
death. Be prepared by knowing your districts. Also, those of you 
who may have committed an action causing  loss of your voting 
rights should call 222-1200 and ask for Vickie to learn if you may 
now be eligible to vote.

    Dee Nollner

Thanks to everyone for their generous donations to the 
family whose apartment was destroyed by fire.

Karen Dunavant and Carole Pruett
Caring for America Co-Chairs

 SCRWC works with the RPSC, and we support each 
other’s projects.  The Outreach Committee of the RPSC 
is a great way to be involved on the local level in order 
to create a presence in Memphis in traditionally non-
Republican neighborhoods.  We show up and make 
ourselves known in a positive way and let people know 
what Republicans are all about through our various 
committee events and activities.

If you would like to come to our meetings on the first 
Monday of each month at the Perkins in Germantown at 
6:30pm, please send me your address for the email list.

Thanks, Donna Howard
donnagnuse@yahoo.com

Republican Party of Shelby County Republican Party of Shelby County 
Outreach CommitteeOutreach Committee

     We have been working hard on our new 2023-2024 SCRWC 
Directory! It will be ready for distribution at our annual Red, 
White, & Blue Picnic June 13.  Since these directories are quite 
expensive to print, each member will receive one Directory.  We 
will check off your name as you pick up your Directory, creating a 
record of those members who have picked up their copy. 
      In other good news, we currently have 81 total Members 
now! Associate Members number 34! So, great job to everyone 
who helped get new members on board.  We are so excited 
and privileged to have our growing SCRWC team working for 
Republicans in Shelby County, the state of Tennessee, and the 
United States!
      Remember to invite friends and family to join.  If you have not 
done so, please renew your SCRWC membership for 2023. Full 
Membership dues are $40, and Associate Membership dues are 
$30. Let me know if you need a brochure. I can email you a copy 
(or there is always snail mail!).  In addition, I will have plenty of 
forms with me during our annual Red, White, & Blue Picnic on 
the 13th..   
      Additionally, you can pay via PayPal by going to our website 
- SCRWC.org.  Also, you can renew at our June 13 Picnic, where 
you can pay by check or by credit card. Of course, you can always 
send me a check. My contact information is (201) 424-7179, 1489 
John Ridge Drive, Collierville, TN 38017.
 
I'm looking forward to seeing everyone June13.
 

Jennifer Allen
2nd VP / Membership

Greetings Shelby County Republican Women’s Club

We had a GREAT May Meeting with our guest speaker Scott Goldman, Chairman of the Tennessee 
Republican Party.   Did not our hearts burn within us with the information he gave to us about our 
need to step up to the plate: mentally, financially, technically, and physically.  He said we were being 
out done by the “Dems”.  

I want to thank Janine Carney, Chair of the Decorating Committee, Lyn Windsor, and Donna Howard for the 
beautiful table décor.  

A special thanks to Soheila Kail, President of East Shelby, and Cary Vaughn, Chairman of the RPSC, for partnering with us in our Caring for 
America Project for Ms. Rhoedia Harrell and family, who lost everything in an apartment fire while she was at work.  Her four children all got 
out safely.   We donated $1,160.00 in gift cards, cash, and checks.  Thank you all for doing what we do!  We are a very generous club.  Hats off 
to us!!! 

We need to continue to increase our membership so we can have more delegates at the upcoming TFRW Biennial Convention.  A larger 
number gives us more voting power.  We are in a Membership Challenge for each member to bring in five or more new members this year.  
Invite your family, friends, and neighbors to become members of our wonderful Club.  

Remember to register and PAY BY by June 7th for your seat at our RED, WHITE, & BLUE Picnic on Tuesday June 13th at 5: 30 pm.   We 
have a great Speaker, great food, and great fellowship all lined up.   Your presence is requested and much needed.  

Thanks,
Your President



Upcoming Events 

Sunday, June 11 - TFRW Area 9 Convention, 640 W. Poplar, Collierville, 1:30PM
Tuesday, June 13 - Red, White, & Blue Picnic

Memphis National Golf Club 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM (Arrival Time 5:30 PM)
Wednesday, June 14 - Flag Day
Sunday, June 18 - Father’s Day

Monday, June 19 - Juneteenth National Independence Day
Wednesday, June 21 - Summer Begins

Monday, June 26 - SCRWC Board Meeting, Germantown Library, 10:00AM 
Saturday, July 15 - TN GOP Fundraiser, Statesmen’s Dinner, Nashville

Be sure to check us out on Facebook at: facebook.com/scrwc 

scrwc.org scrwc1960@gmail.com

Shelby County Republican Women’s Club
Newsletter Desk
619 Harwood Cove  
Memphis, TN 38120
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SCRWC MEMBERS, LET'S ALL JOIN IN SUPPORTING 
THE REPUBLICAN PARTY OF SHELBY COUNTY!

2023 RPSC Membership dues start at $35.
RPSC HQ Phone: 901-310-4570 | shelbygop.org

Newsletter News
You can help SCRWC save money on newsletter production and mailing costs

if you opt to receive your newsletter via email instead of postal mailing.
Please be sure to note this on your 2023 membership renewal form,

or you can let us know via email at scrwc1960@gmail.com.
Please let us know if you would be interested in sponsoring a newsletter for $100.

Many thanks to Dee Cole and his staff at
Imec, 5120 Elmore Road in Bartlett, TN for printing our newsletters!

http://facebook.com/scrwc
http://scrwc.org
mailto:scrwc1960%40gmail.com?subject=SCRWC%20Newsletter
mailto:scrwc1960@gmail.com

